
Kia Ora Debbie, 
 
I have spoken with Jane further to get her view, on this and we both agree that due to the fact the 
roads are on 100% private property with no public access and the roads are not maintained by 
council, there is no need for Taumata approval to be sought in this instance for that road or the road 
in Samuel Smiths application. 
 
This applies to just the 2 roads mentioned we have been in conversation about. 
 
Please let me know if that is sufficient notification for you to progress with both of the applicants 
and their private road naming. 
 
Adam Taylor 
Communications Lead 
Te Uri o Hau Settlement Trust 
P +64 9 459 7001 E ATaylor@uriohau.co.nz  W www.uriohau.com 
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